
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 8th March 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Due to the weather warnings for snow and following the advice received from the 
Director of the Outward Bound Centre; I have made the decision to bring the 
students home early from the residential trip. 
 
The coaches collect students and staff tomorrow morning at 8am, so they should 
arrive back at school by 12:00pm.  A text message will be sent to confirm this once 
students have arrived back. 
 
They will remain in school until 2:30pm and I ask that you please make 
arrangements to collect your child from school at this time. 
 
I understand that the students will be disappointed to be finishing the residential 
earlier than planned, but I know you will appreciate that their safety and well-being 
is my first priority.   
 
The admin team will contact you next week to confirm the refund for the missing day 
and your kit deposit. 
 
If I have to make any further changes due to the weather conditions, I will contact 
you via text message.  
 
Do not hesitate to contact school if you have any further queries. 
 
As always, thank you for your support. 
 
Warm regards, 

 
J Hobbs 
Acting Principal 
 


